Notice from Sri Lanka Tourism Promotion Bureau

Sri Lanka Tourism is deeply shocked and saddened by the Easter attacks that took
place on Sunday in Sri Lanka.

Our deepest sympathies and condolences to all the victims and their families, and
we wish a speedy recovery to those injured.

In the immediate aftermath of the explosions we deployed our trained emergency
response teams and have representatives in hospitals, affected hotels and the
airport to assist tourists in any way possible including hotel transfers, airline
bookings, airport transfer, itinerary changes, hospital treatment, contacting their
loved ones and reuniting missing family members through their respective missions.

We wish to inform the loved ones of those injured, deceased or missing that wish to
travel to Sri Lanka that our teams are in place and will facilitate the local hospitality
upon their arrivals at the airport.

Pleasc contact Ms. Madubhani Perera, Diractor/Marketing +94 773986553
(madu@srilanka.travel ) or Mr. Viranga Bandara , Assistant Director + 94 772907275
( viranga@strilanka.travel ) of Sri Lanka Tourism Promotion Bureau for assistance in
this regard.
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